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Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Appointment of Interim Director of Clyde 
• COVID-19 isolation advice for households 

 
Appointment of Interim Director of Clyde 
 
We are pleased to announce that Melanie McColgan, General Manager, Regional Services has been 
appointed as Interim Director of Clyde with effect from 19 October 2020.  Melanie will replace Marie Farrell 
who retires today after 40 years service in the NHS.  
 
Marie said: “It’s been quite a year to end my career in the NHS. It’s been a difficult and challenging year but 
seeing how staff have come together during COVID-19  has been amazing. That feeling of being part of a 
team has never been greater – I’ll miss everyone!” 
 
Jonathan Best, Chief Operating Officer, Acute said: “Melanie is an excellent appointment and I am looking 
forward to working with her on the continued development of the acute Clyde sector. On a personal note I 
would like to thank Marie for her significant contribution to NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde and wish her 
every happiness in her retirement.” 

 
COVID-19 isolation advice for households 
 
Public Health Scotland have produced a simple graphic to make it easy to follow COVID-19 isolation advice 
for households.  Click here to download the graphic. 
 
Staff are reminded they should follow the rules and observe the social distancing guidance at all times.  By 
following the guidance we can ensure that we don’t put ourselves and others at risk. Please do all you can to 
support your colleagues and keep yourself safe. 

 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 

 
 

https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/263328/covid19_test_protect_isolation_advice_households.pdf
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/social-distancing-in-the-workplace/
http://www.staffnet.ggc.scot.nhs.uk/Pages/Online%20Directory.aspx

